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Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 

 
Thursday 15th September 2022 

 
‘Meet the Teacher’ meeting 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We know the start of a new school year can come with many questions and unknowns, so we would like to 
invite you to ‘meet the teacher’. This is a meeting where your child’s new class teacher will share key 
information about the year ahead, and there will be an opportunity to speak to the teacher and ask any 
questions you may have. 
 
The dates for the meetings are below, and they will all begin at 3:35pm, once the children have been seen out 
at the end of the school day. Please wait outside your child’s classroom door (or the cloakroom door for Maple 
1 and 2) and the teacher will invite you in at the start of the meeting. 
 
Holly 1: Friday 23rd September 
Holly 2: Thursday 22nd September  
Willow 1: Monday 26th September  
Willow 2: Tuesday 27th September  
Maple 1: Tuesday 20th September  
Maple 2: Thursday 29th September  
 
We look forward to seeing you if you are able to attend. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs Natasha Guarguaglini 
Deputy Headteacher 

Phone: 01202 590703 

Fax: 01202 590703 

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk 
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